ST.LUKE'S PARISH

Diocese of Shrewsbury

FRODSHAM

PASTORAL AREA OF RUNCORN&FRODSHAM

SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 20th July 2014



CONFESSIONS. Saturday before Mass 5.00-5.40pm

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK and for all our people at home or in hospital, in particular Kath Bate and Joan Starkey who are unwell at present.

IN MEMORIAM Let us pray for deceased family and friends and priests of St Luke's and all who are in our Mass intentions this week.

COLLECTION last week £676 The Retiring Collection for the

Sacrament of Confirmation. The Bishop will celebrate the sacrament at St Luke's on Wednesday 13th November. The preparation course will start in September. The usual age for Confirmation is in third year High School, or above. It is important that we have a list of names before the summer break.

READERS AT MASS. When weekend Masses are reduced, if you wish to continue as a reader and can say which Mass you will regularly attend, please let Joe Nelson know (733532). Also make a note in your diary for 9th Sept.7pm when we plan a refresher course for readers.

SPECIAL MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST likewise should let Pauline Stitt know which Mass you will normally

St Luke's Primary SchoolWe are eager for parishioners from St Luke's to to help in passing on skills to our pupils. Can you offer some time to run a class to help the pupils with such things as reading, knitting, sewing, chess, gardening, or anything you have a particular talent for? Don't hide your light under a bushel!!You would need to be CRB checked-this will be managed and funded by the School. If you are interested in committing some time and talents to this, please complete the form in the church porch. We look forward to you joining us next term.

TOPTEN PLAY about human trafficking "This is my Body" is now booked for Thursday 18th September 7pm at Chad's High School Runcorn for our Pastoral Area.

YEAR A

Parish Priest, Mgr. Peter O'Neill. 61, High St. Frodsham, Cheshire, WA6 7AN Tel.01928 733127, School 731721 frpeter@gmail.com

VISIT THE PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk Also SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrodsham.org.uk PATORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpa12.co.uk

Sat	19 July	6.00pm	Fr Michael Wentworth
Sun	20 July	10.00am	Joan Westwood
Mon	21 July	9.30am	Mary Ludlow
Tues	22 July	6.15pm	Gerard&Elizabeth Dilworth
Wed	23 July	9.30am	Int.Pauline Furlong 80th
Thu	24 July	9.30am	EUCHARISTIC SERVICE
Fri	25 July	9.30am	Patsy Tittle
Sat	26 July	6.00pm	St.Luke's Parish
Sun	27 July	10.00am	Sheila Corcoran

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE we support in prayer 900 pilgrims from our Diocese, leaving midweek for Lourdes with special intentions- for peace and reconciliation, marking the Centenary of the Great War- for strengthening of families and for couples preparing for marriage-for the old and most vulnerable in our society-for vocations to the priesthood and consecrated life.

Apostleship of the Sea came to £330 Many thanks to you all Changes to Sunday Mass times. From TODAY 19th/20th July, Masses at St Luke's will be reduced to 6pm Saturday and 10am Sunday. This will enable the priests at St Luke's and Parish of the Divine Saviour. Runcorn when the need arises. After 10am Mass on 20th July there will be an opportunity to gather for light refreshments on my last Sunday as PP.

> Catechists' Days at Saint Columba's in Chester. Saturday 27 September - day one for new and existing catechists Saturday 15 November - day two for new and existing catechists Saturday 6 December - day three for new and existing catechists Also:Saturday 11 October - Annual Day for RCIA catechists You are asked to book the dates in your dairy!!!

Note Commemoration of Heroes of the Great War St Laurence Church Sunday 3rd August 4pm

On my final Sunday as Parish Priest of St Luke's, thank you to all to worked for the parish over these 18 years, Fr Colin especially, all who had ideas, all who put things into action, for all who took part and especially all who made life easier for others. From now on I will be living as a parishioner on the edge of the parish, therefore no stranger, and I don't think you have seen the last of me. I am sure you will be blessed with Fr Waters SDS as the new PP when he arrives in October.